
Town of Starksboro 

Development Review Board 

Notice of Hearing 

 
Jay Caron submitted a Waiver application (25-DRB-02WVR) for relief from the front setback 

requirements for a new mobile home located on a 2.5 acre parcel (ID 10135) at 401 Varney Hill 

Road. The proposed project is in the ASRR District. 

The Starksboro Development Review Board will conduct the hearing on November 6, 2025, starting 

at 6:30p.m. at the Starksboro Town Office with remote access (info below). The application is 

available to review by request of the Starksboro zoning office and on the town website.  

www.starksborovt.org/agendas-and-minutes 

Pursuant to 24 V.S.A. §§ 4464(a)(1)(C) participation in this local proceeding is prerequisite to the 

right to make any subsequent appeal. 

 

Town of Starksboro is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89617415124 

 

Meeting ID: 896 1741 5124 

 

Or by Phone: +13052241968 

Date :  October 9, 2025 

 
 


